
Sharad Singh 
SECRETARY & CEO 

To, 
Prof. (Dr.) Bharat Raj Singh 

Director General (Technical) 
SMS Lucknow 

Dear Dr. Singh, 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

The Management is pleased to take a note of your worthy contribution in 
Marketing and Branding activities during the academic session 2022-23. 

Your contribution is highly appreciated and we value your dedication and 
commitment towards the Institution and responsibility allotted to you. 

Congratulations once again! 

(Sharad Singh) 

SCHOOL OF 
MANAGEMENT 

LUCK NOW SCIENCES 
Approved by AICTE, Ministry of HRD 

Date: 24"h April, 2023 

I am sure this recognition will strengthen your resolve to contribute towards 
Institution building with greater enthusiasm. Your persistent effort and focus on 
quality will surely bring SMS to greater heights in the coming years. 

Secretary & CE0 
School of Management Sciences, 
Lucknow 

Campus :19th KM Stone, Sultanpur Road, Gosainganj, Lucknow-226501 
City Office: 2nd Floor, Sky Hi Chamber, 5- Park Road, Hazratganj, Lucknow-226001 

Cell : 9838280993, email : ceo@smslucknow.com 
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